
From: Communications <communications@manhattan-institute.org> 
Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2022 11:26 AM 
To: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) 
 
Subject: Automatic reply: For Seth Barron -- RE:  his Oct. 25 article "Kathy Hochul on 

the Ropes"  
 
Thank you very much for your note! If you are writing in response to one of our Manhattan Institute 
scholars or City Journal writers, please know that we are sharing your note with the appropriate 
recipient. Our experts are greatly humbled by your readership and response. We are not able to respond 
to every message due to the incredible volume of emails we receive, but we read every note and we are 
deeply encouraged by thoughtful, smart responses such as yours. 
 
If you are a journalist or reporter trying to set up an interview with an expert, please contact us at 
interview@manhattan-institute.org and we will respond to you in a timely manner. 
 
If you would like to continue following along with our work, please consider signing up for the 
Manhattan Institute/City Journal daily newsletter: https://www.manhattan-institute.org/subscribe.  
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